Chandler Heights Citrus Irrigation District

PO Box 9038
Chandler Heights AZ 85127
Office 480.988.2731
Fax 480.988.4015

cheid@chcid.org
Office Hours — Monday through Friday 9am -Spm

A public meeting of the Chandler Heights Citrus Irrigation District was convened on Wednesday, June 5th, 2013 at
26651 S Valencia. Directors Joe Overton, Elizabeth Fulghum, Gary Jones, and Recording Secretary Marcie McGee
were in attendance.

Call to Order/Pledge of Allegiance
> The meeting was called to order on Wednesday June 5th, at 7:00PM.

Call to the public
» There were no residents in attendance.

0ld Business’
> May 2013 minutes were read and approved.
> Elizabeth requested that we contact Chriss and inform her about budgeting for Fiscal year 2015.

New Business
» Joe Overton suggested that we get a WIFA loan, while the interest rates are so low, to help fund future well

repairs, including but not limited to replacing well #3. The office manager is looking into more info about
the loan.

> Joe Overton will get a prelim to find out who owns the vacant lot where the trees off of Hunt Highway are
posing a problem for Cruz’s irrigating.

> Gary Jones suggested Bryce Curtis to be the best bid for insurance. He will continue to research best option
for workman’s comp insurance. '

> Due to scheduling conflicts, the July Board meeting has been cancelled. They will resume on August 7%,

Adjournment

»  Elizabeth Fulghum moved to adjourn the meeting.

»  Gary Jones seconded the motion.

> The meeting was adjourned at 7:17 PM.

Elizabeth Fulghw




